Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/233
April 10, 2012

To,
All Managing Committee Members of MCHI-CREDAI
& All Managing Committee Members of MCHI-CREDALI Units.

Dear Members,

As you are all aware, this is a time of great crisis and each one of us
is being put through constant pain and hardship.

In our past meetings we have resolved as a group to take a course
of action however, it has been seen that our own individual work
may be taking so much of our time that we are unable to give our
whole hearted commitment in terms of time, energy and effort to
this.

I encourage you to participate and if it is not possible, I request you
to please inform me, the President and Zubin in advance letting us
know why you are not attending the meetings.

Please understand that at this point of time we need your full
cooperation and support and if we don’t get the same, at least give
us the opportunity appointing others in that position to be able to
take this forward.

Please treat this in its true sense as a request and a plea. Without
your and everybody’s support, this movement cannot get its
required results and in the long run term we will all stand to
suffer.

I once again I humbly request that your participation is of utmost
importance.

Please be available for all meetings at all times.

Best Regards,
For MCHI-CREDAI

Sd/-
Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary.



